Community Facilities Planning

Committee

c/o Falmouth Town Hall, 271 Falmouth Road, Falmouth, ME 04105, 781-5253

Community Committee Meeting

Facilities Planning
Committee

Counciion B Wednesday, May 5, 2010
Committee Chair 6:30 P.M.

N Large Conference Room, Town Hall
Councilor Pierce

Marsha Clark Desired Outcomes
¢ Final Recommendations
Judith Currier e Council Presentation
Phil Kaplan
Analiese Larson Agenda

Tim O'Donovan
1. Review and Approval of Draft Meeting Notes of March 18, 2010

Mark Soule
2. Review of April 5™ Forum

- Keypad Polling

- On-Line Survey Results
Staff - Comments Received

Steve Tenney

Lucky D"Ascanio 3. Discussion of Final Recommendations
Albert Farris . . . .

4. Discussion of Council Presentation
Theo Holtwijk

5. Adjourn

Nathan Poore

Lyn Sudlow

Consultant

Oak Point
Associates

For more project information, please go to:
http://www.town.falmouth.me.us/Pages/FalmouthME BComm/CommunityFacilitiesPlanningCom
Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-range Planning at tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us
if you would like to be added to the Committee’s e-mail distribution list. Thank you!




